Dear Fellow NJEA Member,

WE NEED YOUR HELP!

As part of the NJEA family, you know how important education is to a
community. We need your support. The budget for the Matawan-
Aberdeen Regional School District must be passed.

Please vote YES on April 15",

Please support both Jan Rubino and Marty Ruprecht as the Board
candidates from Aberdeen Township.
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